
 
 

 
24th February, 2020 

 

YEAR 6 - 2020 JACKETS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 6 students have the special privilege of wearing a Year 6 school uniform jacket printed 
with a unique design on the back including all the Year 6 student names for 2020. This has 
been a tradition here for a number of years. 
 
All Year 6 students have tried a jacket on for their size. Each jacket will cost $55.00.  

We have placed the order so our Year 6 students will receive this special school uniform 
jacket before the end of the term, ready to wear for the cooler months. 
 
We have sourced the same company as last year to make the jacket with a different design 
for our Year 6 students to wear in their final year here at Winston Heights Public School.   
 
If you wish to pay online please click on the link the school will send to you via email. 
 
Please return the permission note and payment to your child’s class teacher or to the 
front office by Friday 20th March. 
 
Margaret Creagh                            Greg Leeson 
Principal                           Relieving Assistant Principal 

Stage 3  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
WINSTON HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL 

PAYMENT SLIP FOR YEAR 6 JACKET 2020 
 

I would like my child ……………………..…………………………………………………………..…..………….. of 

class ………….……………….to purchase a Year 6 jacket. 

       I have enclosed $55.00 cash. 

        I have paid online. My receipt number is ______________________________ 

         

Signed: ____________________________    Date: _____________ 

                    (Parent/Carer) 


